

May 26, 2020

Re: Atlantic City Transportation Center Bus Parking Lot Closure

Dear Friends;

After 35 years serving the bus industry in Atlantic City, we regret to inform you that the Atlantic City Transportation Center Bus Parking Lot (ACTC) will permanently close for business as of May 26, 2020.

Accordingly, your parking agreement with ACTC will terminate as of this date and any and all provisions of your agreement to park at our facility will effectively end. After the South Jersey Transportation Authority repealed the bus parking rules and regulations in 2017 permitting open parking arrangements around the county, our bus parking business diminished to a point where we can no longer provide the parking service and associated amenities to the industry. Please note the termination of the agreement does not negate payment under the terms of the agreement of any outstanding balances owed for past parking services provided prior to the COVID-19 shutdown.

We sincerely thank you for your patronage over the years. We have enjoyed getting to know and serve your company and your drivers who visited ACTC and wish you the very best in the future.

Very Truly Yours,

David M. Goddard President/CEO